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Dear Mr Ogunleye
2019/6361/P- 35 Swain’s Lane N6 6QL

| am responding on behalf of Highgate Society to the above application. The proposed
replacement of a single storey timber garden outbuilding for ancillary residential
purposes appears to imply the same footprint (at the back) and height as the existing
outbuilding. The drawings are not clear, they do not provide any dimensions for the
existing building and its distance to the rear garden fence. The society has no objection if
the back wall of the new studio is not any closer to the boundary garden fence than
existing outbuilding, and the height of it is not any higher. We have noted the close
proximity with the neighbouring building, that has a window immediately behind this
outbuilding. If the eaves are higher than the existing and we think they are, then the
daylight to that neighbour’s window, seen in photo, is an issue. The height of 2.8 m is
more than normal 2.5m within 2m of a boundary fence.

We suggest that the neighbour’s view should be taken into account.
Yours sincerely

For and behalf of Highgate Society Planning Group

Disclaimer:

The Hjighgate Society is an unincorporated association established for the public benefit. It gndeavours to ensure that the information it provides as a free
service is correct but does not warrant that it is ac in this correspondence constitutes professional or legal advice and may not be
relicd on as such. In no event will the Society be liable for any loss or damage including without limitation indirect or ¢ quential loss or damage or any
damage whatsoever arising from any objections criticism advice and information it provides.
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